Waste Reduction and Recycling (Waste Levy) and
Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2018 Submission 31

Innovation, Tourism Development and Environment Committee

From: Adam Hagy

Sent: Wednesday, 19 September 2018 7:17 PM

To: Innovation, Tourism Development and Environment Committee

Cc: Gabrielle Camm

Subject: WRC submission with regard to proposed amendments to the (levy bill)

As a Director at Whitsunday Regional Council responsible for Council’s waste management activities and after
reviewing Isaac regional Councils submission we support the content of all comments made by IRC relating to
clauses in the proposed Waste Reduction and Recycling Bill proposed amendment. The views contained in Isaac
Regional Council’s submission replicate the views of Whitsunday Regional Council’s waste management team with
regard to the impending levy.

Kind Regards,

Adam Hagy
Director Customer Experience

Phone: 0749450267 Fax: 0749450222 Mobile: Email: info@whitsundayrc.qld.gov.au
Postal Address: PO Box 104, Proserpine QLD 4800
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